
    Newsletter May 2017 

 “Hi everyone” 

With summer in full swing sweating us out, it’s time for some refreshing news from AAAWI. 

 

1) HIDA has announced three new programs namely PEMM, LMTP, CMPE, EPCM.  

2) This year again HIDA has announced their program for young students called Experience Japan. 

All interested candidates please contact office for details. The mail for the same has been 

circulated to all members. 

3) AAAWI has arranged a Seminar on Road Map to Lean Kaizen on 13th May 2017 details of the 

program have been circulated via mail.  The speaker is Mr. Prakash Yardi from Pune Alumni.  All 

members are requested to participate in great numbers.   

4) Please read a report given by our intern Mr. Yusuke Yamaguchi on his experience in India during 

his internship on our website. 

5) Ms. Nisha Mehta from Invotech has been selected for the SHOP Training program.  

6) We have also sent one application for the CMPE program and await the result from screening 

committee in Japan. 
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